From: oreen palicr

Sent: 01 September 2021 17:11

To: Planning Planning

Subject: External Air- Con units at 15-17 South End Road - 2021/2320/P. OBJECTION TO
APPLICATION

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: External Air- Con units at 15-17 South End Road - 2021/2320/P

T am writing to object to the above application for the installation of External AirCon units at 15-17 South
End Road. This building backs on to Maryon Mews where I live, and will be an absolute infringement of
our right to enjoy peace and quiet. The noise and pollution that will emanate from the Air Con units will
project directly into our homes in the Mews. I believe that the noise levels will exceed that allowed by Local
Plan Policy A4, and is also in contravention of Camden’s own policy which says permission for noise
generating equipment will only be granted if it can be operated without causing harm to other dwellings.

We successfully objected to the application made by number 21 South End Road for the installation of their
external air conditioning units for precisely the same reason, that it would impinge on our right to enjoy
peace and pollution free life in Maryon Mews. I request that the application by 15-17 South End Road be
similarly rejected.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully

Doreen Pallier
4 Maryon Mews, London NW3 2PU



